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Dosher drug drop set for Thursday, October 3rd  
 

SOUTHPORT—The 21st semi-annual drug drop at Dosher Memorial Hospital is 

scheduled for Thursday, October 3rd, between the hours of 9:00 am and 1:00 pm. Local 

residents are invited to drop off unwanted and expired prescription medications at the hospital 

entrance, where law enforcement then takes what is collected for safe incineration.  

At Dosher’s last drug drop, in April of this year, we collected over 11,700 expired of 

unwanted narcotic pills and nearly 1,900 milliliters of narcotic liquids from 535 households.  

 

#  #  # 

 

 

Pictured, Dosher President and CEO Tom Siemers accepting unwanted medication at the 

hospital’s last Operation Medicine Cabinet in April.   



 


